
 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE AND NOTIFICATION OF NEW CASE 

 

1-15-2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Since the onset 

of this virus, we have had 69 residents and 27 staff members test positive for COVID-19. We had one new positive 

case of COVID-19 in a resident this week. After testing all residents and staff, no other positive cases were 

identified. The resident that was found to be positive has been transferred to one of our sister facilities that 

maintains a positive COVID Unit. Our management team has reached out to all responsible parties with the use 

of the current contact information we have on file, with notification of the current COVID-19 positive status of 

the 1 resident this week. All residents will continue to be monitored daily for any change in condition, and all 

staff is screened daily prior to the start of their shift. The facility continues to follow the CDC and DHEC 

guidelines for surveillance testing weekly.  

 

Our first COVID Vaccination clinic was held on January 5. Our second clinic is set for February 2. If you wish 

for your loved one to receive the vaccine, please contact the facility at the number listed below and ask for myself 

or Tonya Shelton, RN-DON. 
 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice the 

enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel 

are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our 

residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff is frequently 

reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently wash their hands 

when they are in the facility and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms 

of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 843-821-5005. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

Administrator 
 



 

WEEKLY UPDATE AND NOTIFICATION OF NEW CASE 

 

1-22-2020 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Since the onset 

of this virus, we have had 70 residents and 27 staff members test positive for COVID-19. We had one new positive 

case of COVID-19 in a resident this week, after testing all residents and staff, no other positive cases were 

identified. The resident that was found to be positive has been transferred to one of our sister facilities that 

maintains a positive COVID Unit. Our management team has reached out to all responsible parties with the use 

of the current contact information we have on file, with notification of the current COVID-19 positive status of 

the 1 resident this week, all residents will continue to be monitored daily for any change in condition, and all staff 

is screened daily prior to the start of their shift. The facility continues to follow the CDC and DHEC guidelines 

for surveillance testing weekly. 

 

Our first COVID Vaccination clinic was held on January 5. Our second clinic is set for February 2. If you wish 

for your loved one to receive the vaccine, please contact the facility at the number listed below and ask for myself 

or Tonya Shelton, RN=DON. 
 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice the 

enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel 

are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our 

residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff is frequently 

reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently wash their hands 

when they are in the facility and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms 

of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-821-5005. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

Administrator 
 



 

 
WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

1/8/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  

Since the onset of this virus, we have had 68 residents and 27 staff members test positive for 

COVID-19. In the past week we have had 2 new positive cases of COVID in our residents and 

both of these residents have been transferred to other medical facilities. We have had 1 staff 

member to test positive in the past week, the staff is quarantining at home. Our management team 

has reached out to all responsible parties with the use of the current contact information we have 

on file, with notification of the current COVID-19 positive status in our facility. All residents have 

been tested ad will continue to be monitored for any change in condition. 

 

We had our first COVID Vaccination clinic on January 5. The second clinic is set for February 2. 

If you wish for your loved one to receive the vaccine, please contact the facility at the number 

listed below and ask for myself or Tonya Shelton, RN-DON.  
 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to 

practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such 

as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and 

symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our residents are continually monitored and staff is using 

PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social 

distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility 

and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As 

always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we 

will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests 

positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 843-821-5005. 

Sincerely,  

 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

Administrator 



 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

2/12/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  

Since the onset of this virus, we have had 70 residents and 27 staff members test positive for 

COVID-19.  We had no new positive cases of COVID-19 in a resident or staff this week. The 

facility continues to follow the CDC and DHEC guidelines for surveillance testing weekly. 

 

Our first COVID Vaccination clinic was held on January 5. Our second clinic was held on February 

2. We had a total of 43 residents and 35 staff members to receive the COVID-19 vaccination. Our 

third and final vaccination clinic has been set for March 2. 

 
 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to 

practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such 

as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and 

symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our residents are continually monitored and staff is using 

PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social 

distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility 

and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As 

always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we 

will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests 

positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 843-821-5005. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

Administrator 
 



 

 
 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

2-26-2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Since the onset 

of this virus, we have had 70 residents and 28 staff members test positive for COVID-19.  We had one new 

positive case of COVID-19 in a staff member this week. The staff member is not working and is on quarantine.  

All residents tested negative this week for the COVID-19 virus. The facility continues to follow the CDC and 

DHEC guidelines for surveillance testing weekly. 

 

Our first COVID Vaccination clinic was held on January 5. Our second clinic was held on February 2. We had a 

total of 43 residents and 35 staff members to receive the COVID-19 vaccination. Our third and final vaccination 

clinic has been set for March 2. 

 
 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice the 

enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel 

are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our 

residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff is frequently 

reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently wash their hands 

when they are in the facility and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms 

of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 843-821-5005. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

Administrator 



 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

2/5/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  

Since the onset of this virus, we have had 70 residents and 27 staff members test positive for 

COVID-19.  We had no new positive cases of COVID-19 in a resident or staff this week. The 

facility continues to follow the CDC and DHEC guidelines for surveillance testing weekly. 

 

Our first COVID Vaccination clinic was held on January 5. Our second clinic was held on February 

2. We had a total of 43 residents and 35 staff members to receive the COVID-19 vaccination. 

 
 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to 

practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such 

as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and 

symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our residents are continually monitored and staff is using 

PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social 

distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility 

and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As 

always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we 

will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests 

positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 843-821-5005. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

Administrator 
 



 

 
WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

3/19/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update on the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  

 

Number of Confirmed COVID-19 Cases Currently in the Facility  

Staff: 0 

Residents: 0 

 

Total Number of Confirmed COVID-19 Cases Since the Onset of the Pandemic:  

Staff: 28 

Residents: 70 

Total Number: 98 

 

Date of Last Newly Confirmed COVID-19 Case:  

2/18/2021 

 

Visitation Status: 

According to the CDC Guidelines, since the incidence in our community has continued to be less 

than 10% for 14 days and we have not had any new Positive cases of COVID-19 in the past 14 

days in our facility, we have restarted limited in door visitation. Our visitation times are Tuesday, 

Wednesday, Thursday. Please use the contact number below to arrange a time to visit with your 

loved one. We will follow all CDC and SCDHEC guidelines for visitation at our facility.  

 

 

Facility Safety Precautions: 

We continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of 

COVID-19, such as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for 

signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our residents are continually monitored and staff 

is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice 

social distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently wash their hands when they are in the 

facility and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms of 

illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As 

always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we 



will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests 

positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-821-5005. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

Administrator 



 

 
WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

3/26/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update on the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  

 

Number of Confirmed COVID-19 Cases Currently in the Facility  

Staff: 0 

Residents: 0 

 

Total Number of Confirmed COVID-19 Cases Since the Onset of the Pandemic:  

Staff: 28 

Residents: 70 

Total Number: 98 

 

Date of Last Newly Confirmed COVID-19 Case:  

2/18/2021 

 

Visitation Status: 

According to the CDC Guidelines, since the incidence in our community has continued to be less 

than 10% for 14 days and we have not had any new Positive cases of COVID-19 in the past 14 

days in our facility, we have restarted limited in door visitation. Our visitation times are Tuesday, 

Wednesday, Thursday. Please use the contact number below to arrange a time to visit with your 

loved one. We will follow all CDC and SCDHEC guidelines for visitation at our facility.  

 

 

Facility Safety Precautions: 

We continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of 

COVID-19, such as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for 

signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our residents are continually monitored and staff 

is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice 

social distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently wash their hands when they are in the 

facility and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms of 

illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As 

always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we 



will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests 

positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-821-5005. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

Administrator 

 



 



 

 
 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

3-5-2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Since the onset 

of this virus, we have had 70 residents and 28 staff members test positive for COVID-19.  We had no  new positive 

cases of COVID-19 in a staff member or resident this week.  The facility continues to follow the CDC and DHEC 

guidelines for surveillance testing weekly. 

 

Our first COVID Vaccination clinic was held on January 5. Our second clinic was held on February 2 and our 

final clinic on March 2. We had a total of 48 residents and 37 staff members to receive the COVID-19 vaccination.  
 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice the 

enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel 

are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our 

residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff is frequently 

reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently wash their hands 

when they are in the facility and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms 

of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 843-821-5005. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

Administrator 



 

 
WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

4/16/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update on the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  

 

Number of Confirmed COVID-19 Cases Currently in the Facility  

Staff: 0 

Residents: 0 

 

Total Number of Confirmed COVID-19 Cases Since the Onset of the Pandemic:  

Staff: 28 

Residents: 70 

Total Number: 98 

 

Date of Last Newly Confirmed COVID-19 Case:  

2/18/2021 

Hallmark has received a certificate from CCME/HOIN & DHEC for implementing protocol and/or 

technology that kept our facility COVID-19 free for the past 30 days 

 

Visitation Status:  

According to the CDC Guidelines, since the incidence in our community has continued to be less 

than 10% for 14 days and we have not had any new Positive cases of COVID-19 in the past 14 

days in our facility, we have restarted limited in door visitation. Our visitation times are Tuesday, 

Wednesday, Thursday. Please use the contact number below to arrange a time to visit with your 

loved one. We will follow all CDC and SCDHEC guidelines for visitation at our facility.  

 

 

Facility Safety Precautions: 

We continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of 

COVID-19, such as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for 

signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our residents are continually monitored and staff 

is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice 

social distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently wash their hands when they are in the 

facility and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms of 

illness.  

 



Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As 

always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we 

will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests 

positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 843-821-5005. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

Administrator 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

4/30/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  We currently 

have a total of 0 residents and 0 staff members with COVID-19 at our facility. We are working very hard to 

prevent the spread of infection and following all of the recommendations of our federal and local health officials.  
 

Hallmark is happy that we are able to continue to allow limited personal visitation according to DHEC’s phase 

guidance. The facility has implemented measures to ensure patient, resident, staff and visitor safety during the 

visitation time. You may contact the facility receptionist to schedule your visit with your loved one.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 843-821-5005. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

Administrator 



 

 
 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

5/14/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update on the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  

 

Number of Confirmed COVID-19 Cases Currently in the Facility  

Staff: 0 

Residents: 0 

 

Date of Last Newly Confirmed COVID-19 Case:  

2/18/2021 

 

Visitation Status:  

We continue to have indoor limited visitation at this time. Our visitation times are Tuesday, Wednesday, and 

Thursday. Please use the contact number below to arrange a time to visit with your loved one. We will follow all 

CDC and SCDHEC guidelines for visitation at our facility. 

 

Facility Safety Precautions: 

We continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such 

as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness 

prior to entering. Our residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. 

Staff is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently 

wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if 

they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 843-821-5005. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

Administrator 



 

 
 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

5/21/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update on the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  

 

Number of Confirmed COVID-19 Cases Currently in the Facility  

Staff: 0 

Residents: 0 

 

Date of Last Newly Confirmed COVID-19 Case:  

2/18/2021 

 

Visitation Status:  

We continue to have indoor limited visitation at this time. Our visitation times are Tuesday, Wednesday, and 

Thursday. Please use the contact number below to arrange a time to visit with your loved one. We will follow all 

CDC and SCDHEC guidelines for visitation at our facility. 

 

Facility Safety Precautions: 

We continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such 

as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness 

prior to entering. Our residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. 

Staff is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently 

wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if 

they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 843-821-5005. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

Administrator 



 

 
 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

5/28/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update on the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  

 

Number of Confirmed COVID-19 Cases Currently in the Facility  

Staff: 0 

Residents: 0 

 

Date of Last Newly Confirmed COVID-19 Case:  

2/18/2021 

 

Visitation Status:  

We continue to have indoor limited visitation at this time. Our visitation times are Tuesday, Wednesday, and 

Thursday. Please use the contact number below to arrange a time to visit with your loved one. We will follow all 

CDC and SCDHEC guidelines for visitation at our facility. 

 

Facility Safety Precautions: 

We continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such 

as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness 

prior to entering. Our residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. 

Staff is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently 

wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if 

they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 843-821-5005. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

Administrator 



 

 
 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

6/04/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update on the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  

 

Number of Confirmed COVID-19 Cases Currently in the Facility  

Staff: 1 

Residents: 0 

 

Date of Last Newly Confirmed COVID-19 Case:  

6/4/2021 

 

Visitation Status:  

Due to a new case of COVID-19 being identified among our staff, we have immediately begun outbreak testing 

of residents and staff and suspended all visitation. (except that required under federal disability rights law) 

We are hopeful that we will be able to resume visitation after at least one complete round of facility-wide testing 

is completed with no new positive cases identified. We will follow all CDC and DHEC guidelines to ensure the 

safety of all our residents and staff. 

 

Facility Safety Precautions: 

We continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such 

as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness 

prior to entering. Our residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. 

Staff is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently 

wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if 

they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 843-821-5005. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

Administrator 



 

 
 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

6/11/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update on the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  

 

Number of Confirmed COVID-19 Cases Currently in the Facility  

Staff: 1 

Residents: 0 

 

Date of Last Newly Confirmed COVID-19 Case:  

6/4/2021 

 

Visitation Status:  

Due to a new case of COVID-19 being identified among our staff, we have immediately begun outbreak testing 

of residents and staff and suspended all visitation. (except that required under federal disability rights law) 

We are hopeful that we will be able to resume visitation after at least one complete round of facility-wide testing 

is completed with no new positive cases identified. We will follow all CDC and DHEC guidelines to ensure the 

safety of all our residents and staff. 

 

Facility Safety Precautions: 

We continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such 

as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness 

prior to entering. Our residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. 

Staff is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently 

wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if 

they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 843-821-5005. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

 

Gwendolyn Robinson, LNHA 

Administrator 



 

 

 

 Hallmark Health and Rehabilitation Ctr.   WEEKLY UPDATE 

June 23, 2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  We are happy to 

report that we currently have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility.   

 

We are continuing to offer options for outdoor / indoor visitation with advance scheduling at the following times: 

Monday – Friday      9:15 am    10:00am   10:45am   11:15am   1:15pm     2:00pm  2:45pm   3:30pm   4:15pm 

And   

Saturday – Sunday   10:00am   10:45am    11:30am   1:15pm 

 

We are limiting 2 visitors at one time per day to allow all residents the opportunity to receive visitors. 

You will be asked to complete a visitor Covid-19 Waiver and Release of Liability form as well as complete the 

Covid-19 screening checklist prior to your visit.  This is required regardless of the vaccination status of the visitor. 

If the resident you are visiting is in a semiprivate room, you will be asked to visit in a designated area in the 

facility which can be monitored by facility staff for infection control practices. 

                Please contact the Receptionist at 843-821-5005 to schedule your appointment. 

  

Please continue to check our website(fundltc.com) for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As 

always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out 

to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 843-821-5005. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Anne O Winn 

Interim  ADMINISTRATOR 
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